
Mary Dean Avenue 

Tamerton Foliot 

Plymouth 

                                                                                               PL5 4LS 

01752 773521 

Head Teacher: Mrs Tracey Jones B.Ed (Hons) NPQH       office@marydeans.plymouth.sch.uk 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Friday 15th May 2020 

Dear Year 6 Parents, 

Thank you for responding to our email. 

Should the government go ahead and agree to opening schools further from Monday 1st June, we would 

like to invite your child to attend on Thursday and Friday. 

Your child will be working with Mrs Bone, Mr Maunder, Mrs Hickey and Mrs Clarke. 

Please arrive at the classroom door between Mr Cozens’ class and Mrs Brown’s class at 08.40. 

Remember to observe social distancing. 

Please be prompt as late arrivals may not be admitted to school. 

The school day will end at 3pm. Please arrange to collect your child promptly and leave the school site 

straight away. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs T Jones 

Head Teacher  
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